EPC Classroom & Office Supplies

EPC Classroom & Office Supply vendors have 1 opportunity per bid year to make
updates on their pricing. These price changes went into effect on September 1, 2024

Our bid specifications do not allow for more than a 5% increase unless it is
accompanied by a letter from the manufacturer that properly explains the
reasoning. (Examples: unplanned increases in the cost of freight, raw materials and
or labor.) The EPC will have all letters on file and may be viewed upon request.

This updated pricing will be in effect through January 31, 2025. By February 1st we
will have a bid extension in place with the same vendors.

View Pricing at
https://epcschools.org/programs.html
then scroll down to Classroom Supplies




